

MSP'S CEO MERVYN PINTO ON A MEETING WITH GHANA'S HONORABLE MINISTER OF HEALTH, MR. ALEX SEGBEFIA, DURING HIS VISIT TO ACCRA ON MARCH 16TH, 2016.

During his last visit in March, CEO Mervyn Pinto is pleased to announce that he has been in conversation with the honourable Mr. Alex Segbefia who currently is Ghana's Minister of Health. About the construction of a teaching hospital in Ghana as announced by his predecessor and committed to by the current President of Ghana. More details on the project will be provided to MINAEAN SP CONSTRUCTION CORPORATION in due course.



Mr. Mervyn Pinto CEO of MINAEAN SP CONSTRUCTION CORPORATION shaking hands with the HONOURABLE MINISTER OF HEALTH Mr. Alex Segbefia.